Announcements
Jan.7/8

English Masses

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS

e This week is National Migration Week. Events include: an immigration simulation on
Monday afternoon at 1pm at Our Lady of the Lake, a movie here at Saint Francis on
Friday evening at 7pm on the South Sudanese “Lost Boys”, and a presentation on
Sunday, the 15th, in Spanish on immigration rights.

e “It's just not for me!” may be your first thought about New Life. You may not have any
extraordinary problems or challenges in your life just now. But retreats are not just for
the difficult times — they also are for when you are happy and thankful for all life’s
blessings. A retreat deepens your spiritual connection with God. So think again! You
may be a mom or dad on the go, an empty-nester, a single young or forever young
adult, divorced or widowed. The New Life retreat is a place of spiritual renewal where
ALL are welcome. Registration is open online or in the gathering space. Please stop by
the table and pick up a brochure.

e On Friday, January 20th, join a group going to a mosque in Grand Rapids for a
presentation, delicious lunch and prayer. Sixty people did this from Holland last May
and found it a rewarding experience. Cost is $10. Sign up after Mass today or next
weekend.

e The Guadalupanas would like to invite you to their monthly bruch this Sunday after
the Mass in the lower lever of the church. Come join us for some delicious food!

e Be sure to pick up a bulletin for more information on these and other important
activities at our parish!



Anuncios

8 de enero

Spanish Mass

Esta semana es la Semana Nacional de la Migracién y por lo tanto hay algunos eventos
especiales: una simulacion de inmigracion el lunes por la tarde, una pelicula el viernes
por la noche y una presentacion en espaiol el domingo 15 de enero sobre los derechos
de inmigracion. Vea el boletin para mas detalles.

En la entrada del templo hay una venta de Biblias, libros, articulos religiosos y el nuevo
Misal 2017. Pasa a conseguir todo lo que necesitas para tu fe catdlica.

No se olviden de llevarse un boletin a casa con informacion muy importante de la
parroquia



